
Dear Representatives, 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Landscape Technology Program at Portland Community College 

(PCC) to state our united opposition to HB 3337.  The Oregon Landscape Contractors Board has 

worked with the industry for many years to develop a testing and licensing framework that 

ensures safe, quality work from landscape professionals and protects consumers.  HB 3337 goes 

in the opposite direction and will have a negative impact on landscape professionals, consumers 

and the industry as a whole.  We strongly urge you to vote in opposition of HB 3337. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David Sandrock 

 

 

Click here to follow PCC Landscape Technology on Instagram. 

 

David Sandrock, PhD 

Landscape Technology Program - Department Chair 

Portland Community College 

david.sandrock@pcc.edu 

971-722-7231 
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